From: Smith, Randy [mailto:smith.70@osu.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 5:39 PM
To: OKelly, Morton; Mansfield, Becky
Cc: Soave, Melissa; Collier, Alexis; Smith, Randy; Mumy.1@osu.edu; Weary.1@osu.edu; Steinmetz, Dr. Joseph; Gustafson, Terry; Hallihan, Kathleen; Hobgood, Jay; Baum, Larry (.4); dickhaut.1@osu.edu; Myers, Brad (.7); Carlson, Wayne; Alutto, Joe; Gillespie, Josh; Zacher, Chris; Meyer, Katherine; Kalish, Alan; Steven Fink; Christy, Ann
Subject: Curriculum Changes

Becky and Morton: 

The proposal from the Department of Geography to revise the structure and names of its four existing tracks within the current Geography undergraduate major, was approved by the Council on Academic Affairs at its meeting on January 20, 2010. No additional level of review/approval is necessary.
The proposals for a new Bachelor of Science in Atmospheric Sciences and a Bachelor of Science in Geographic Information Systems were also approved at this meeting. They will now need approval by the University Senate. We will ask for the February 11, 2010 meeting. I will contact you as soon as I have the specific meeting date confirmed. Professor Jay Hobgood, Chair of the Council, will present them, but one or both of you should attend that meeting in case detailed questions arise. If approved by the Senate, the proposal will go to the Board of Trustees for approval on May 14, 2010. Given that these are new degrees, Ohio Board of Regents' approval is also necessary and I will work with you on that step. Despite these various levels, I am hopeful that this entire process will be complete by the end of this academic year and will work to ensure that occurs.
Thank you for attending the meeting and responding so effectively to questions/comments. 

This message represents my formal communication with you about these actions. Please keep a copy for your file on the proposal and I will do the same for the file in the Office of Academic Affairs.
If you have any questions/comments, please contact Jay or me. 

Congratulations on the successful completion of this important stage in the proposal review/approval process! 

Randy 

W. Randy Smith 
Vice Provost for Academic Programs 

